Volunteers during Covid 
Although we appreciate the support and value volunteers offer to our nursery, we have decided that during the pandemic period we will not be permitting volunteers in the nursery to care and support the children at this time. This is because we are trying to limit the number of people in nursery at any one time. We will review this in line with Government policy and updates, and review accordingly
